



Japan Innovation Center, Inc.

20F Jinbocho Mitsui Building 1-105 Kanda Jinbocho, Chiyoda ku Tokyo 101-0051, Japan

TEL: +81(3)5244-5912, FAX: +81(3)3292-5560

Date: 14 May 2019

Ms. Hong Tao
Executive Vice-Dean
Zhejiang University Innovation Institute International
F4, Zijin Town-D4-4, Xiyuan 1-18, Westlake District, Hangzhou City, Zhejiang Province
P.R. China

Dear Ms. Tao,

I, at the capacity Representative Director of Japan Innovation Center, Inc., sincerely invite you to visit our company for business meetings to be held in Tokyo from 3 June to 7 June 2019.

I wish to thank you for kindly accepting our invitation to join the business meetings to provide your valuable contributions.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. I am looking forward to seeing you in Japan.

Sincerely yours,

Shigeki Usuki

Representative Director

Japan Innovation Center, Inc.